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7/28/2018 

Dear Rev., Aniedi Okure,  

This is to acknowledge a receipt of nine thousand five hundred in US Dollars ($9,500.00) donation to the Irob 

Development Association (IDA) from African Community Outreach Inc.  

The full amount was deposited into IDA’s bank account on July 17, 2018; and 100% of this money will be 

allocated to STVET (Special Technical & Vocational Education Training) project currently under construction 

in Irob district, located in northeastern Tigray region of Ethiopia. When STVET is fully operational, over 300 

beneficiaries will graduate with vocational training certificates annually, and it is expected to provide job 

opportunities for about 2,000 locals.  

STVET project is intended to focus on jobless youth and high school dropout young-adults.  It is expected to 

have positive ripple effect in curving the exodus of illegal immigration that has become rampant in the area.  

Thanks to your generous donation, IDA’s objectives such as STVET and others will become reality and will 

make significant positive life-changes to the Irob community members in need.   

Please visit our website at www.Irobdevelopment.org to learn more about IDA and its objectives. 

Thank you 

Sincerely, IDA Committee 

PS: Please contact us via email Admin@Irobdevelopment.org, or Hagos Woldegiorgis, Chairman @303 257-8753 or Hagos Gebrai, 

Secretary @303 809-0635 if you have any questions or need further clarification.  
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